
Children in the Library Policy

Children age 10 and under must be in the immediate vicinity of and in visual 

contact with a parent, guardian, or caregiver* at all times while in the 

library. Responsibility for children using the library rests with parents, 

guardians, or caregivers*, not with library staff. The City of Seminole and St. 

Petersburg College are not responsible for children left unattended in the 

library. 

*Caregivers must be at least 14 years of age.


